Notice of Public Information Centre #2
for the Scarborough Waterfront Project Terms of Reference
Toronto and Region Conservation Authority

Toronto and Region Conservation
Authority (TRCA) has initiated a study
under the Environmental Assessment
Act to create a system of public spaces
along the Lake Ontario shoreline
between Bluffer’s Park and East Point
Park in Toronto, Ontario. The project will )
integrate existing shoreline infrastructure P eSS
or planned shoreline erosion works and : g

identify access routes which provide
multiple benefits for public use and
recreation.

PUBLIC INFORMATION CENTRE #2
Tuesday, February 24, 2015

Qssis Banquet Halls, 3474 Kingston Rd,
Scarborough

Open House - 5:30 p.m. (/ Bters park
Presentation/Discussion — 7:00 p.m.

The Process i [0 s sty aren. s=bes

This study will be carried out in

accordance with the requirements of the Environmental Assessment Act. The first step in
the process is the preparation of a terms of reference. The terms of reference will set out the
proponent’s framework and work plan for addressing the Environmental Assessment Act,
including such things as the alternatives that will be considered and the public consultation
activities that will be carried out. If approved by the Minister, the terms of reference will provide
the framework and requirements for the preparation of the environmental assessment.

Consultation

Members of the public, agencies, Aboriginal communities and other interested persons are
encouraged to actively participate in the planning process by attending Public Information
Centres for the project or contacting project staff directly with comments or questions.

The purpose of the second public information centre is to present the revised project vision
and objectives, preliminary evaluation criteria and approach to developing alternatives, and for
the public to provide comments and insight on the project. This and other public consultation
opportunities will be advertised on the project website, in local newspapers, and through the
project mailing list. To subscribe to the Scarborough Waterfront Project e-newsletter, please
visit the website at http://trca.on.ca/swp

For further information on the proposed study or to provide comments please contact:
Ms. Lindsay Armstrong, Administrative Assistant - Waterfront
5 Shoreham Drive, Downsview, ON, M3N 1S4
Phone: (416) 661-6600 ext. 5305
E-mail: waterfront@trca.on.ca
http://trca.on.ca/swp

Pour recevoir ces renseignements en frangais, veuillez communiquer avec nous a I’addresse
suivante: waterfront@trca.on.ca

Under the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act and the Environmental Assessment
Act, unless otherwise stated in the submission, any personal information such as name, address,
telephone number and property location included in a submission will become part of the public
record files for this matter and will be released, if requested, to any person.
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